

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

ADVISORY

November 4, 2024



Please be advised that the Workshop Activities on the Development of the National Learning Camp (NLC) Teaching and Learning Resources for Grades 4, 5, and 6 under Memorandum DM-CT-2024-376 signed by Undersecretary Gina O. Gonong dated September 23, 2024 was scheduled on the following dates and venues:

Activity	Date	Venue
Workshop on the Finalization of the National Learning Camp (NLC) Teaching and Learning Resources for Grades 4, 5, and 6	November 19-22, 2024	Great Eastern Hotel, Inc., Quezon City

Attached is a copy of the memorandum for reference.

For questions and clarifications, please contact Mr. Danilo G. Soriano Jr., Supervising Education Program Specialist, Bureau of Learning Delivery - Teaching and Learning Division (BLD-TLD), through mobile number 09618381226 or through email at danilo.soriano@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate dissemination and compliance.

Director IV

17 NOV 2034











4/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

